Freedom of Information Act 2000 – policy on safeguarding LGBT victims
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
I'm trying to find out whether Leicester Council has any specific policy or guidance on safeguarding LGBT victims of domestic violence, that is published and available for social care professionals to access? I'm only looking for LGBT specific policy, not general domestic violence policy.
Answer:

We have no specific city council LGBT domestic abuse policy for social work professionals to access.  This letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


